
 
 

 

 

   

Our stars today are Max and Isobel 
 

 

Congratulations! 

  31st March 2023                               Term: Spring 2   Week: Five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Wishing all our families a wonderful Easter.  

Mrs Rogers, Miss Morrey, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Bebbington 

 This week it was the turn of Cinderella to be our class text. Magic was in the air as wands were 
made and spells were cast. The highlight of the week was our special ‘Once Upon a Time Ball’. The children 
all looked amazing which added to the specialness of the day. Thank you for your support with this. We had 
a lovely day preparing our royal banquet, pomading down to the hall and dancing our special dance. After 
the ‘formal dancing’ the children chose their own moves as they danced the afternoon away until it was 
time for food. We’ve also been busy this week enjoying Easter themed activities, completing our Easter 
cards and finishing our chick hats ready for our special song. (We hope you enjoyed watching it on Seesaw.) 
We’ve had a very busy week! Maths learning has seen us building towers and spotting 2d faces on the sides 
of 3 d shapes. We have begun to know the names sphere, cube, cuboid and cylinder and investigated some 
of their properties. We found out which were good for building with and if it was easier to move a shape on 
its flat or curved face. 

Mystery Reader 

Thank you to Emilia’s Mum who was our mystery 
reader for this week. 

Dates Ahead: 

17th May: Veterinary nurse visit (tbc) 

23rd/25th May: Dogs Trust workshops and assembly 

Thursday 8th June: Reception Class trip to Runway 
Visitor Centre, Manchester Airport (details to follow 
after Easter) 

 

After assessing all children on the RWI programme your child might find themselves in a new RWI group 
after Easter. Some children are ready to move on to the next colour, whilst others might need to 
consolidate and won’t be ready to move on just yet. Whatever they are reading they are ALL superstars and 
we are so proud of them. Thank you for all of your continued support at home. I will be popping some RWI 
videos onto Seesaw over Easter so if you have a few minutes it would be great if your child could watch 
them. Keep going with the keyrings too! 


